
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING LAW 
MINNEHAHA CREEK WATERSHED DISTRICT 

BOARD OF MANAGERS MEETING WITH METRO CHAPTER OF 
MINNESOTA WATERSHEDS 

 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
BE IT KNOWN THAT, a quorum of Minnehaha Creek Watershed District (MCWD) Board of 
Managers may attend a meeting hosted by the Metro Chapter of Minnesota Watersheds on           
July 16, 2024. No MCWD business is planned for discussion. 
 
 

Dated this 12th day of July, 2024  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


